
From: Office of the Registrar
To:
Subject: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0028
Date: Wednesday, July 6, 2022 10:11:54 AM

 From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, June 29, 2022 7:56 AM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-06-29

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0028

-- Name --
Morgan Rubes

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I am concerned by the size of the increase to delivery. The rate increase is roughly 10% of the normal monthly
delivery charge which far exceeds inflation and other pressures related to delivery. At no point are the consumers
offered discounts when EPCOR finds efficiencies in their services.

Further, the amendments to delivery taxes all users, those who work to consume electricity during low peak times
are receiving a stiffer penalty proportionately to other users.

-- Attachment --
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